20 March 1989

Mr. James B. Lenaghan
13408 Bellaire Road
Cleveland, OH 44135

Dear Jim:

Writing for myself, and for Don Ross and Reg Robinson,
let me express our thanks to you for your recent gift
to the 306th Bomb Group Project Fund.

Your active support of the Association through reunion
attendance and gifts is greatly appreciated. We will
keep you informed as to progress and programs of the
Fund.

Sincerely yours,

William F. Houlihan
President

Amount received: $150.00
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From: <mcl1224@yahoo.com>
To: "Russell Strong" <russell.a.strong306@worldnet.att.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2003 11:21 PM

Subject: Marty Lenaghan.

Dear Russell, Mary E. Lenaghan died on March 22,
2003. She attended many of the reunions, her first

being the 1976 reunion in England. She was a very
accomplished woman and enjoyed time with the 306 BG.
The Cleveland Plain Dealer ran a life story about her

in the metro section in April 14, 2003. You might be

able to see it online at www.cleveland.com/news.
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